
  
 
 

In Memory of Dr. Leonid Romanyuk 
 

It is with great sorrow that we 
inform you that Dr. Leonid 
Romanyuk, professor of 
Mathematics and MIS and 
Chairman of the Computer 
Science Department, passed away 
on February 7th. 
 

Dr. Romanyuk was a great man 
who taught at Lincoln University 
for about 20 years. He helped 
students understand academic 
values, to learn mathematics and 
computer applications. We will 
miss him. 
 

Administration, faculty, and 
students of Lincoln University 
express their condolences to 
Dr. Romanyuk’s family. 


